
 
Proposed Change to the Mackenzie District Plan 

Plan Change 17: Vegetation Clearance – Temporary Suspension of Exemption 
Summary of Decisions Requested 

 
Pursuant to Clause 7 of the First Schedule to the Resource Management Act 1991 Mackenzie District 
Council gives public notice that it has prepared a summary of decisions requested received in relation 
to Proposed Plan Change 17: Vegetation Clearance – Temporary Suspension of Exemption which 
proposes to suspend oversowing and topdressing exemptions contained within the Mackenzie District 
Plan in relation to clearance of short tussock grasslands (rule 12.1.1.g) and cushion and mat vegetation 
and associated communities (12.1.1.h).  
 
The summary and the submissions may be inspected at the following locations:  

 Mackenzie District Council website www.mackenzie.govt.nz  

 Mackenzie District Council offices in Main Street, Fairlie and Market Place, Twizel.  
 
The following people may make a further submission in support or opposition to any original 
submission:  

 People representing a relevant aspect of the public interest or that have an interest in the 
plan change greater than the interest that the general public has.  

 
The further submission is to be forwarded to Nathan Hole, Planning and Regulations Manager, 
Mackenzie District Council, P.O. Box 52, Fairlie 7949 or emailed to Nathan@mackenzie.govt.nz 
 
Further submissions close on 5pm Monday, 10 April 2017.  
 
The submission must be in accordance with Form 6 Regulations of the Resource Management Act 
1991 and must state whether or not you wish to be heard on your further submission. Forms are 
available from the Mackenzie District Council office.  
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